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Temporary closure of Roper Lane access at Bridge Road Hornsby 

 

Dear resident  

 

As you are aware NorthConnex is undertaking site establishment work in Hornsby Quarry. This includes upgrading 

Bridge Road and widening the access road into the Quarry. This work will allow for up to one million cubic metres of 

spoil from NorthConnex work sites to be delivered to the Quarry. Once complete, Hornsby Shire Council plan to 

rehabilitate the site to provide a public recreational area for the local community. 

 

In June and August 2016, we notified residents regarding the start of early work and site establishment, including an 

upgrade of Bridge Road. 

 

To ensure the safety of local residents and to minimise impacts from truck delivery of spoil to Hornsby Quarry, there 

will be a change to local road access. 

 

What are we doing?  

To ensure trucks do not use Roper Lane to avoid the Bridge Road and Peats Ferry Road intersection, Roper Lane will 

be closed at Bridge Road from Wednesday 15 February 2017 until project completion planned for late 2018. 

 

Roper Lane (north of the closure) will remain open, and access to properties will not be affected. Signage will be in 

place to advise motorists of changed traffic conditions. 

 

Alternative access to Roper Lane  

Access to Roper Lane will be via new permanent traffic lights at the intersection of Peats Ferry Road and Watson 

Avenue or via Summers Avenue. For more information please visit www.livetraffic.com, download the Live Travel App 

or call the Transport Management Centre 132 701 for the latest traffic information.  

 

Thank you for your patience, and if you have any questions or complaints, please don’t hesitate to call us on 1800 997 

057, email enquiries@northconnex.com.au or visit the NorthConnex Community Information Centre at 118 Yarrara 

Road, Pennant Hills, open weekdays from 9am to 5pm.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

NorthConnex Project Team 

 

http://www.livetraffic.com/
mailto:enquiries@northconnex.com.au


 

  

Location of Roper Lane temporary closure and new traffic signals at Watson 

Avenue and Peats Ferry Road intersection 
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